
OVERLEA FULLERTON RECREATION COUNCIL

PO Box 11790
Baltimore, MD 21206
Phone: (410) 887-5307 
http://www.overleafrc.com 

February 8, 2025

Dear Guidance Department: 

Enclosed in an application for three (3), five-hundred ($500) scholarships being offered to local area 

seniors.  Applicants must graduate by the end of June 2025, have maintained a satisfactory (3.0 or 
above unweighted GPA, participated in programs run by the Overlea-Fullerton Recreation Council, and 

volunteered within their community. 

Please feel free to photocopy the enclosed application package for distribution to interested seniors.  

Students may also download the application from our website: 

http://www.overleafrc.com 

Historically, we have received applications from many students who would have scored very well had 

they completed the entire packet.  If possible, we would like your support to assist in the encouragement 

of eligible applicants to read and complete the application.  Any questions may be referred to our office 

located at 4304 Fullerton Avenue by calling 410-887-5307.  The deadline for receipt of the completed 

package is 12:00PM EDT on May 31, 2025 at:

Overlea Fullerton Recreation Council
Attention: Scholarship Committee
PO Box 11790, Baltimore, MD  21206.

Sincerely, 

Scott Corbin 

President 

Overlea-Fullerton Recreation Council 

http://www.overleafrc.com/
http://www.overleafrc.com/

